
Learning  &  Giving Back  
at SMK!      

SMK Elementary School 

What? Students will be celebrating the 100th Day  
                    of School involving lots of fun activities with  
                    the number 100!  
  

When? Wednesday, January 30th on the 100th Day! 

  
How?   Every student is being asked to bring in 100  
                     pennies for the 100th Day of School!  
 
 

Why?  We will use the pennies in a variety of fun  
                    activities in class & then donate them to the                 
                    Jubilee Cupboard, a local  food pantry in     
                    Ware, to give back to the community &  
                    help those in need! 
  

  


